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What this Statement covers   

 
 At Pat Munro, the health, safety and wellbeing of our employees and supply chain is our priority.  
 
Throughout the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we have taken practical steps, and implemented robust measures 
that aligns with government, public health and industry best practice, to ensure the welfare of our employees, sub-
contractors and clients.  
 
We will continue to follow advice and guidance throughout the pandemic and beyond.  
 
We have developed our systems to ensure the safety of our employees, sub-contractors and clients and will 
continue to monitor the situation and will implement any necessary changes based upon advice given by 
government, public health and industry bodies.  
Please contact HSEQ for specific documentation relating to COVID-19.   
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